
Yr 3/4 Arboretum Trip 

Friday 28th June 

  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

For our summer trip, we will be taking the children to the Arboretum at Castle 

Howard.  We will be outdoors the whole day and will be taking part in orienteering, 

identifying trees (both led by Arboretum staff)  and a teacher led art activity .   

We will be leaving school just after registration at 9:00 and should be back for the 

end of day (3.15pm).   

 

For the trip your child will need: 

 A packed lunch with no fizzy drinks or glass bottles (If your child is entitled to 

free school meals, please let us know if you would like a school packed lunch  

 Suitable clothes including long).trousers/ leggings/ jogging bottoms, 

comfortable footwear (closed, not sandals) and waterproofs (coat and trousers 

if possible). The trip will only be cancelled in severe weather conditions. Please 

have sun hat and sun cream already applied (depending on weather). 

 

The cost of the trip is £11.50 per child, which has kindly been subsidised by the 

school. 

 

Please complete the consent slip below and return to your child’s class teacher with a 

payment of £11.50 by Friday 21st June.  

 

Thank you 

  

Di Ekers, Ryan Deakin and Glenys Engleman 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Yr 3/4 Arboretum Trip Friday 28th June 

 

Name of child __________________________ Class ____________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to go to Arboretum.  

 

I have paid £11.50 through Parent Pay  

 

 

Signed________________________ Date __________   
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